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22nd November 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We just wanted to let you know that the Book Fair is arriving at school next week (from Monday 28th November – Thursday 1st December), so remember to pop in after school via the school office to browse the fantastic range of books on offer. 
Our school can earn FREE BOOKS for every book sold at the fair so this is a great opportunity to stock up our classrooms and library with brand new resources.
When purchasing a book, you can either pay by cash or card by scanning the QR code that will be displayed at the fair.
We look forward to seeing you there! 
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